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INFORMATIONAL REPORT:  

 

Program agreement to have individuals who enrolled in a grant through the Texas Workforce 

Commission for opportunities for full time employment with United ISD in high need areas.  
 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

No Budget Impact  

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

INFORMATIONAL ITEM 


